Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
IRL Council
Independent Auditing Services (RFP#2016-002)

The IRL Council invites all qualified Respondents to submit proposals for consideration in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Request for Proposals (RFP), relating to the procurement of Independent Auditing Services. IRL Council expects to select one Respondent who proposes to provide these services as specified in the RFP. Responses shall be accepted until 2:00 p.m. (Eastern Time), October 3, 2016, to the attention of Frank Sakuma, IRL Council, 1235 Main Street, Sebastian, Florida, 32958. Copies of the RFP may be downloaded from the IRL Council website: http://www.irlcouncil.com/. Any modifications to the Request for Proposals will be posted at the website and may result in an extension of the deadline. For questions or additional information, please contact: Frank Sakuma at sakuma@irlcouncil.org.
